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RELEVANT FACT
CARBURES EUROPE, S.A.
June 3, 2015

Regarding the request received yesterday, June 2, from the Alternative Stock Market (Mercado
Alternativo Bursdtil), Carbures would like to inform the market that the Company has not
signed two NEW lines of credit in the amount of 6 and 12 million, as some media stated on
June 1, 2015. The Company does not know the origin of this information. However, once the
debt restructuring, which was mentioned in the Relevant Fact published last June 1, has been
completed, the Company is negotiating with different entities the renewal of some lines of
credit, in an approximate amount between EUR 6 and 10 million, expecting a successful
conclusion to these negotiations in the next weeks.

Jerez de la Frontera, June 3, 2015
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